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To Whom It May Concern, 
I'm writing to register my opposition to the massive solar projects slated for our deserts. It's not that I'm opposed to solar, I just
believe there is a better way. Destroying a fragile desert environment is not the way. All new contruction should have solar panels
on every rooftop. The federal dollars, taxpayers dollars, could go towards providing all existing structures with solar panels and
other energy conserving systems. Small business could be established to build, install, and service these systems. Many could
find employment with these newly created jobs. Destroying our desert and way of life is not the way to produce needed energy.
Please spend more time studying these proposals and don't fast track them. How about providing some local meetings in our area,
an area that would be adversely impacted. Put the power with the private citizen and not big business. Thank You, 
Timothy Anderson 


